
 

We are moving 

 

From August 21, 2018 you will find the 

Hamburg Office of the GRC Tracing 

Service in Hamburg-Rahlstedt. We 

are moving to new premises within the 

stapelWERK office facilities at  

Meiendorfer Straße 205. 

You can reach us by car via the B75. 

Visitor parking spaces can be found in 

front of the building.  

To reach us by public transport take  

the U1 underground line to Volksdorf 

or Meiendorfer Weg. Then take the 

HVV bus line 24 (in the direction of 

Rahlstedt station) which leaves every 

10 minutes (bus stop Skaldenweg). 

You can also reach us by public 

transport with the HVV bus line 275 

from Rahlstedt station (bus stop 

Skaldenweg). 

 

You‘ll find us here as of Aug 21, 2018 

DRK-Generalsekretariat 

Tracing Service - Hamburg Office - 

Family reunification 

Meiendorfer Straße 205  

22145 Hamburg 

 

stapelWERK, Main entrance , 1st floor 

 

Phone: 040 / 4 32 02-0 

Fax: 040 / 4 32 02-249 

E-mail: fz@drk-suchdienst.de 

Web: www.drk-suchdienst.de 

 

We look forward to welcoming  
you at our new location from Au-
gust 21, 2018! 

 

Your GRC Tracing Service team,  

Hamburg Office 
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